
From: White, John
To: Russell, Merlin; Baker, Bryan
Cc: Echevarria, Edgar; Eckoff, Michael
Subject: RE: "SK Sanford RAI Response"
Date: Monday, February 4, 2019 10:29:16 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Merlin,
 
I have no comments on the material submitted. I found one minor typo that is not worth
mentioning. So I am happy with the corrections.
 
John
 

From: Russell, Merlin 
Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 7:58 AM
To: Baker, Bryan <Bryan.Baker@dep.state.fl.us>; White, John <John.White@dep.state.fl.us>
Cc: Echevarria, Edgar <Edgar.Echevarria@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: FW: "SK Sanford RAI Response"
 
Here we go again.
 
John, I think you or Michael had a few comments.  Please ck to make sure your comments were
adequately addressed.
 
I’ll review and enter into OCULUS.
 
This should be approvable.  It was not too bad in the first place.
 
merlin
 

From: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 12:12 PM
To: Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting <HWPP@dep.state.fl.us>
Cc: Russell, Merlin <Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: "SK Sanford RAI Response"
 
Good Afternoon Merlin,
 
Attached is the response to the Department’s RAI, dated November 30, 2018.
 
Thanks,  Jeff
 

Jeff Curtis  Sr. Environmental Compliance Mgr. |  Safety-Kleen  | A Clean Harbors Company
|  Boynton Beach, FL  |  jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com
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561.600.3076 (o)  | 561.523.4719 (c) |  561.731.1696 (f)  |  safety-kleen.com

 
Safety Starts With Me! Live it 3-6-5
 

https://clicktime.symantec.com/3AA6LETibFibbQRSJegiNQ87Vc?u=http%3A%2F%2Fsafety-kleen.com%2FPages%2FDefault.aspx

